
Hi Charlie,

Cecelia Motzko suggested someone on your mailing list might be able to help me.

Regional Administrator Kerry Long is interested in commemorating the Regional Operations
Center. I reached out to the agency historian and while she can track back to the 1970s under
several different names.

Do you or anyone you know have any more specific data?

 

Thank you,

Jacki

 

Jacki Holzman
Senior Advisor to the Regional Administrator
FAA Alaskan Region

907-271-6265


